
 

 

Are you looking for your child to start school in September 2022?  

We are opening our doors to prospective parents so that you can 

come and see what goes on at High Littleton Primary School.  

No appointments necessary. 

 

OPEN MORNING  
Thursday, 2nd December 2021 

9.30am - 12pm 

HIGH LITTLETON CHURCH OF ENGLAND 
PRIMARY SCHOOL 

“Valuing all God’s children within an inclusive 
community.” 

“Love each other as I have loved you.” John 15:12 


